

## Sharon Anderson <sanderson@pcsd.us>

## **School Board Resignation**

1 message

Dawn Brooks <br/> <br/>brooks.dawnr@gmail.com>

Mon, Apr 7, 2014 at 8:26 AM

Chairman Ellis,

It is with deep sadness that I submit my letter of resignation from the Petersburg School Board effective the first of April.

It has been my honor to work with such an outstanding school board and all of the staff in the Petersburg school system.

Working with Superintendent Dr. Rob Thompson has been a lesson in the active practice of transformative leadership and I hope that

Dr. Lisa Stroh will receive the same warm supportive environment for our children from the local borough officials in terms of cooperation and financial commitment.

I regret that I am not present to attend the Petersburg Borough Meeting this week to express to the Boroughs elected officials that it is imperative for them to continue its current financial and educational support for one of Alaskas most outstanding school districts and that district lies on Mitkof Island; within the Petersburg school system.

I am moving out of state and already know that retrospectively I will continue to reflect in a constant state of awe on the educational environment and community members support for the children of Petersburg.

I wish you continued success and hope that some day my son and I will be able to return to this exceptional community and committed education professionals.

Sincerely,

Dawn Ware RN, MSN, MBA, Doctoral candidate of Healthcare Administration.



## Sharon Anderson <sanderson@pcsd.us>

## **Fwd: Resignation**

1 message

PSD Superintendent <supt@pcsd.us>
To: Sharon Anderson <sanderson@pcsd.us>

Thu, Apr 10, 2014 at 2:41 PM

Bringhurst resignation.

Rob

---- Forwarded message -----

From: John Bringhurst <johnfbjr@gmail.com>

Date: Fri, Apr 4, 2014 at 3:05 PM

Subject: Resignation

To: Jean Ellis <jrellis@gci.net>

Cc: Rob Thomason <rthomason@pcsd.us>

Jean,

Inasmuch as our home is sold here in Petersburg and our plans are to relocate to Southern Oregon at the end of this month, it is time now that I formally resign my position as a board member on the Petersburg School District. I have very mixed feelings about doing so. During my short tenure on the board I grew to love and appreciate the other members of the board and I have developed total confidence in our wonderful superintendent. Similarly, I have gained a trust and appreciation for the staff within our district, both certified and classified, and I am really enthusiastic about the way things are going in the district. With reluctance, but of necessity, I must leave my position; but I do so with great optimism that we have the right people in place to continue being the quality district that we are.

I thank you and the other board members I have worked with for your commitment to the parents and young people of Petersburg. I thank Rob for his leadership and for making all our problems small problems. And I salute our marvelous staff for their commitment, first to kids, and to excellence in all that they do.

Good luck in your continued role of overseeing this great school district.

Regards, John F Bringhurst johnfbjr@gmail.com (907) 772-4919